
City of  Boston
Public FacilitiesDepartment

Kim Janey, Mayor

MEMORANDUM
To: Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall

CC: Mary Silveria, PFD

Susan McCann, BPS

From: James McGaffigan
Senior Project Manager
Public Facilities Department

Project: William E. Carter School
Re: Community Meeting Notice – William E. Carter School

Date: June 15, 2021

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be holding a Community Meeting for the
Schematic Design Program (SDP) for the future William E. Carter School building. The meeting will be held
June 24, 2021 from 6:00 to 7:30 pm.

Please join the virtual meeting, at the follow link:
https://cityofboston.webex.com/cityofboston/j.php?MTID=m801f65d6d51440fc0c44f1b660

fb6dcc
Event number: 173 569 9702

Event password: PvUrtJUw962 (78878589 from phones)

Join by phone
+1-408-418-9388 United States Toll

Access code: 173 569 9702

For interpretation in Spanish, please call: 1-585-437-4393; PIN #: 432 262 516#
For interpretation in Cantonese, please call: 1 631-743-6126; PIN #: 221 599 580#
For interpretation in Mandarin, please call: 1 252-316-6705; PIN #: 808 987 692#
Please see attached meeting notice and post.
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